
QLD NEWS February 2017
Dear Clients,
We hope that you and your families enjoyed the festive season and that your New Year’s resolutions come to fruition. It has been a particularly hot summer and we have been very grateful for our air conditioned office.
The year ahead will hold many challenges for all of us and our team is here to support you.

Starting off the year we have some super promotions : Filter Paper Sale, Porcelain Labware and Fantastic Plasticware Sales.
If you did not receive our email brochures for these promotions, please contact our office for a copy or check them on our website:www.rowe.com.au Specials.

Cheers from the Queensland team: Yvonne Dive, Martin Bullock, Brian Bishop, Sean Wyatt, Josephine Cabagui, Leon Dive, John DeRuyter, Steve Taylor, Adam Bergman and Colin Silk.
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